NATIONAL SPIRITUAL ASSEMBLY
OF THE BAHA’IS OF THE UNITED STATES

June §, 2016

To all Local Spiritual Assemblies and registered Baha'i groups
Dear Baha'i Friends,

A few weeks ago, the National Spiritual Assembly was privileged to invite the friends
in the Chicago area to a presentation given by Mr. Paul Lample, member of the
Universal House of Justice, at the House of Worship. We are pleased now to share with
you that an audio recording of that talk—in its entirety —is available upon signing in to
the member services website, american.bahai.us.

Mr. Lample addressed a wide range of topics during his talk, lending historical context
to this generation’s efforts to advance the Cause of Baha'u'llah worldwide and
touching upon the broad range of endeavors being undertaken in the current Five Year
Plan. We encourage you to share the availability of this recording with the members of
your communities as soon as possible so that all have the opportunity to reflect on the
insights and remarks shared by Mr. Lample.

With loving Baha'i greetings,
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Secretary
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